
 

Class of 1987 Celebrates 25th Reunion – June 21-24, 2012 

Dear Classmates, 

Picture yourself back in college and what comes to mind?  Sitting on lower campus during our first sunny 
week?  Chatting up Yogi at SAGA?  Crowning the queen of Log Jams?  Returning from your overseas 
study to look at the world with a different perspective?  Chowing bagels with tons of cream cheese in the 
Rusty Nail?  Wearing Vaurnet sunglasses?  Writing papers late at night for Bob Mandel and Stephen 
Beckham? Running on the soggy Tryon Creek trails?  

Yeah…we have a hard time remembering these things too, but that’s because it’s been 25 YEARS! 

Whether we remember these good times clearly or not, we can all agree that our amazing L&C experiences 
pushed us to the paths that we are still exploring.  Now, we want you to come back and share your 
memories and journeys since graduation with us at our Class of 1987 25th Reunion and reunions of 
overseas and off-campus programs! 

Get out your calendars now and save June 21-24, 2012 for this grand reunion. We want you to come back, 
bring your families (we’ll have events for them too), stay on campus (dorms have improved, really), see 
how the campus has changed, talk with some of your old professors, and generally spend lots of time 
catching up with old friends and meeting new ones.  

We want you to do two things, besides marking these dates in your calendar:  

1. Tell us you’ll attend the reunion today. Everyone will want to come once you sign up, and you’ll be the 
first to know when registration opens (it’s a lot cheaper if you register early). You can let us know you’re 
coming at go.lclark.edu/college/reunions/1987. So you don’t forget, do it today. 

2. Join the ’87 reunion team now! Email Leslie Thatcher Wales at lesliewales@yahoo.com and tell us if 
you’re interested. Also, since we’ll probably keep reunion updates coming by email, send your current 
email to alumni@lclark.edu.   

If you have any questions, contact our staff reunion coordinator, Angela Torretta, at 503.768.7838 or 
atorretta@lclark.edu. 

Happy Holidays to you and yours! See you in June! 

Reunion Volunteers for the Class of 1987: Karen Swehla Black, Heidi Foster, Beth Calvin Halvorsen, Carolyn 
Harley, Deanna Nihill, Janet Range, Eric Swehla, Carol Timm, and Leslie Thatcher Wales 


